
  

 

Thank you 
 
A big well done to Lottie, Izzy and 
Nancy in Year 5 who held a sale of 
homemade items last week and 
raised £53.52 for our pigs.  We 
have been able to buy the piggies a 
brand new water trough! 
 
Also, well done to Lily-Rose, 
Amber, Ebony and Kerra in Year 6 
who held a sale of homemade 
items and lucky dip bags and raised 
£40.88 which they have decided to 
donate to the Foodbank.   
 
Haven’t we got the kindest children! 
 

Year 6 National Child 
Measurement Programme 

This will take place on 5th 
November.  Information can be 
found here, including the opt out 
link. 
https://healthycornwall.org.uk/make-a-

change/2024-child-health-programme-

year-6/ 
 

PTFA 
 

A reminder that our first meeting of 
the year will be held on Monday 
14th October at 4:30. We would 
warmly welcome any parent or 
carer that would like to be involved.  
We desperately need volunteers to 
help so any time you can offer 
would be amazing.  If you can’t 
make the meeting but would like to 
help, please let us know.   
 

P.E Kit 
Please can children wear plain, 
unbranded shorts, black jogging 
bottoms or leggings on P.E days. 
 

 

 
Carbeile Junior 

School 
11th October 2024 

 

Dates for Diaries  
 
 
Monday 14th October – 
PTFA meeting at 4:30 all 
welcome. 
 
Tuesday 15th October – 
Tempest Photography 
class photos 
 
Thursday 24th October – 
Year 5 celebration 
assembly 
 
Tuesday 22nd October and 
Thursday 24th October – 
Parents’ evenings 
 
Monday 28th October – 
Half term 

Monday 4th November – 
Children return to school 

18th November – Year 6 
celebration assembly 

26th November – Year 4 
celebration assembly 

27th November- Year 3 
celebration assembly 

  
 
W/C 14.10.24  
 
Monday 
Red: Spaghetti bolognaise 
Green: Quorn bolognaise 
 
Tuesday 
Red: Sausage and mash 
Green: Quorn sausage and 
mash 
 
Wednesday 
Red: Roast chicken 
Green: Quorn fillet 
 
Thursday  
Red: Beef chilli 
Green: Quorn chilli 
 
Friday 
Red: Breaded fish 
Green: Fishless fingers 
 
Please order lunches at the 
weekend for the week or the 
night before. 

 
 

Creative Writing 
Competition 

There are entry forms in the 
office and one has been 
emailed. The 5 winners will 
receive a £5 book voucher for 
the upcoming Book Fair. 
Closing date: Friday 18th 
October.  Please pass entries 
to Mr Nicholson.  Enjoy writing 
- we can’t wait to read and 
judge the entries! 
 

The Friday 
Flyer 

School Photos 
 

These will take place on 
Tuesday 15th October.  If 
you would like a family 

portrait please contact the 
school office to make an 
appointment from 8am.   

 


